Aeryon

Labs Inc. P

Date: October 29 2010

Re: Change in identification of equipment

To Whom It May Concern:

This change in identification of equipment request applies to the original FCC ID:

NS908P25, granted on May 16, 2008. The equipment bearing the modified
identification FCC ID: YTGG1XX08P25DRCM is electrically identical to the
original equipment. Therefore, the original test results continue to be
representative of and applicable to the equipment bearing the changed
identification.

Sincerely,

Sl Tt

Stephen Marchetti, Chief Englneer
Aeryon Labs Inc.



